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OPEN LETTER TO OUR GLOBAL COMMUNITY

RE: RECORD OF PARALEGAL EXPERIENCE

Dear Concerned Citizens and Others:

F.S.L.C. is pleased to present Mr. Christopher Tinkasimire who has a long Para-
legal experience starting from the early 1990s as our President and CEO. Mr. 
Christopher Tinkasimire first appeared before The Ontario Workers Compensation 
Board Hearings back in the day, as early as 1992. Thereafter, he has appeared 
before the Ontario Labor Relations Board and also appeared before The Ontario 
Small Claims Court hearings long before The Para-legal Profession was regulated 
by The Law Society of Ontario. Hence, Mr. Christopher Tinkasimire brings a very 
rich paralegal experience to THE PRACTICE AT FIRST STOP LEGAL CENTRE.

mailto:President@FirstStopLegalCentre.ca


Furthermore, Mr. Christopher Tinkasimire has also appeared before The Superior 
Court of Ontario; has appeared before The Ontario Divisional Court; has appeared 
before The Court of Appeal for Ontario; and has submitted legal briefs, a Couple of
times, to The Supreme Court of Canada in Ottawa on his own behalf (Un-
represented by a lawyer).  All of these legal wrangling matters were performed 
before Mr. Christopher Tinkasimire became a Licensed Para-legal Professional in 
The Province of Ontario. The Rest, as they say, is History.

Thank you very much for your attention to this important matter. F.S.L.C. looks 
forward to assisting you with your legal requirements Globally.

Yours Very Truly,

Mr.Christopher Tinkasimire
Licenced Paralegal


